Piatigorsky Foundation 400 South Bundy Drive Los Angeles, Calif. 90049

Dear Mrs. Piatigorsky,

In going through my files I came across the enclosed material from the American Foundation for the Blind. The special equipment that blind people need would be appropriate prizes in any future tournaments for the blind that you might organize.

As you are interested in the school for the deaf let me repeat to you what I said to your representative: the blunder has been made but the best approach would be to organize and adult club for the deaf and so find a satisfactory teacher from among the adults. Also you know my feelings about having adult clubs so that kids can relate to someone in their own situation.

Sincerely,

William G. Addison